
Dear Sirs:   

 

SB 941 does nothing to little the public and does  almost nothing to keep firearms out of the hands of 

miscreants.  Sen. Thatcher offered an amendment that would have put some usefulness into this bill, 

But Sen. Prozansky wound have nothing to do with it. He is unclear of the facts in the matter and is 

making this an act of politicking, and not a decision representing the people of Oregon and his 

constituency. This does no more than tie the hands of honest people who wish to protect their 2nd 

amendment rights. I strongly OPPOSE SB 941 . 

 

Very respectfully, 
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